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Senator Hanson-Young, Sarah provided in writing.

Proposed new funding model 

Question

Has the Education Department received any information about the proposed new funding 
model? Has any detail been developed? Has any modelling been undertaken about a new 
model? What has it shown? 

Answer

On 2 May 2017, the Australian Government announced the Quality Schools package. 
Further information on the Quality Schools package can be found at the website 
https://www.education.gov.au/quality-schools

https://www.education.gov.au/quality-schools

